THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
September 15, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVE An initial BG1 For Replacement of HvAC AT MEADOW VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.
ISSUE

 Approve an initial BG1 for HVAC replacement, water suppression system and front entry security at Meadow View Elementary School.
FACTS

The HVAC system at Meadow View Elementary School is beginning to fail due to wear and tear over time.  The system needs to be replaced as soon as possible with a more efficient system.  The Board needs to notify the Division of Facilities to request approval to proceed with the plans for repair for corrective action and submit a BG1.  Since most of the ceiling in the halls will be removed, it makes fiscal sense to install a water suppression system.  The school also needs to have additional security added in the front lobby of the school by a vestibule wall addition. 
The estimate of cost is approximately $2,000,000 for HVAC replacement, $250,000 for the fire suppression system and approximately $25,000 for the added security in the front lobby.  Estimated total construction for these projects is $2,275,000.  Funding for this project will be through bond sale.  (See attached BG1).

The board has already approved Sherman Carter Barnhart as architect for the project.
RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education approve the attached BG1 for the replacement of HVAC system, installation of a water supression system and security to the front lobby.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move the Hardin County Board of Education approve the attached BG1 for the replacement of HVAC system, installation of a water supression system and security to the front lobby.
